
Unions call for negotiations following pay 
commission report

 Ireland 

(May 2017) Public sector trade unions want to see a swift move to negotiations 
following publication of the advisory report of the Public Services Pay Commission. 
The report focuses on average pay developments in the public and private sector 
and notes the extent to which public sector pay is on average lower than before the 
crisis. Public sector unions want to make significant progress towards recovering 
the lost purchasing power of many of their members since 2008.
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